
Important Dates 

10.02.17 - School Disco  

13.02.17 - 17.02.17 - Half term  

20.02.17 - First Day Back  

24.03.17 - Red Nose Day  

31.03.17 - Last Day of Term  

03.04.17 - 17.04.17 - Half Term  

18.04.17 - First Day Back  

01.05.17 - Bank Holiday School 
Closed 

25.05.17 - Class Photos  

26.05.17 - School Disco  

26.05.17 - Last Day of Term 

29.05.17 - 02.06.17 - Half Term  

05.06.17 - First Day Back  

05.06.17 - Sports Week  

09.06.17 - Proposed Sports Day 

14.07.17 - Summer Fair  

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

The children have arrived at Nethercott Farm and we hope they all have a wonderful time.  

Please can we be mindful with the changing of the weather that children are dressed              

appropriately and have coats and suitable shoes.  Thank you. 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 27th January 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head  of School: Mrs Rachel Dibben  

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Well done Oscar! 

Oscar has saved his money for a special 
mention in this week's  Newsletter. Here is 
Oscar celebrating his handwriting! 

Parentpay 

Please note that we are now able to accept card    

payments over the telephone for Dinner and Breakfast 

club payments. If this is something which is useful to 

you please call the school office after 10am.  

Many thanks 



Message from Vicky Bishop—Family Support Worker  

“Get Set', a confidence building, relaxation and stress management course for parents/
carers. There is a creche provided for children aged 1-4 years where places are allocated on 
a first come first serve basis. The course will run for 5 weeks starting on 23/02/2017 from 
09:30-11:30am. The course is free, relaxed and supportive. Please do note that where   
bookings are made, should parents need to cancel a session or no longer want to attend 
they need to contact me ASAP on 01752365250 to avoid financial loss. 

Fun with Coding Workshop—St Budeaux Library 

St Budeaux Library starting on Friday 3rd February from 4pm are holding sessions 

called ‘Hello World’, it is free and is aimed at giving children aged 8-13 opportunities 

to have fun with coding and experiment with technology such as Microbits, Raspberry 

Pis and makey makeys. 

 

 


